الرقم: 2366 Date 429/11/4 التاريخ: 4ttached: المرفقات:



21 October 2008

Dr. Paul Twomey CEO & President, The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 Marina del Rey, CA 90292 USA

Dear Dr. Twomey,

Thank you for taking the initiative to address technical issues related to the introduction of Internationalized Domain Names at the top level of the domain system and contacting CITC/SaudiNIC to participate in the forecast of countries interested in obtaining an IDN ccTLD through the fast-track process.

The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, represented by SaudiNIC/CITC, is interested in obtaining an IDN ccTLD in the Arabic language and script, and we are ready to participate in the fast-track process.

We have appointed Dr. Alzoman, the director of SaudiNIC to be the focal contact for this process, his contact details are:

Dr. Abdulaziz H. Al-Zoman Director of SaudiNIC, CITC

P.O. Box 75606, Riyadh 11588, Saudi Arabia

Tel: +966 1 263 9233 Fax: +966 1 263 9228

Email azoman@citc.gov.sa

Sincerely yours,

Abdul Rahman Ibn Ahmed Al-Jaafari

Governor of Communications and Information Technology Commission

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia